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7th December 2009

Dear Sir

OBJECTION to 09/01557/F Change of use to dwelling Bishop Blaize
The Bishop Blaize was a community pub serving good pub food a decent pint of beer at a reasonable price

in friendly cheerful surroundings.   Its size and setting, with beautiful views over the valley, made it an attraction to many walkers and visitors to the area.

Many a young Sibford Lad and Lass learnt to drink responsibly and safely there and parents knew the youngsters could enjoy an evening out without having to worry about drugs or driving home over the limit.

 Previous landlords made it their business to support the local sports teams and village activities.  It gave

employment to local people.  

The Wykham Arms in Sibford Gower has a different clientele and is a much smaller establishment than the Bishop Blaize both businesses survived the last recession and I am sure could again given the chance.  I know at least four offers were made for the Bishop Blaize when it was last on the market.

If consent is granted  the loss to the village will be immense not just in our time but for future generations of village people.

Yours faithfully

Wendy Lewis


